Dear Parents / Carers,

We would love for you to come and join us on Wednesday 11th September at 2.30 to talk to your child and the class about your life as a child.

This might be about some of the things you did with your family, where you lived and the differences to here or if you have always lived locally, how things have changed. You are welcome to bring any photos or objects that you might have to share.

If you are unable to come in and you would like to share some of your family stories then please send in anything you would like to share with the class, for example a photo with a brief summary on the back.

We hope that you are able to come and join us. If you are able to come, please enter and exit through the main school entrance.

From the Year One team.